
From: Stanczyk, Jane
To: Ahlstrand, Dennis
Subject: FW: USGS AB-1-11, NWNE sec 29 T14S R95W, Delta County, 1638148
Date: Sunday, October 23, 2011 8:29:50 AM

 
 
Jane Stanczyk
Permit Supervisor
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:(303) 894 2100 ext.5119
FAX: (303) 894 2105
E-mail: jane.stanczyk@state.co.us
 
From: Bruce Bertram [mailto:bertram@tds.net] 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 8:20 PM
To: Stanczyk, Jane
Subject: USGS AB-1-11, NWNE sec 29 T14S R95W, Delta County, 1638148
 
Jane,
        I have had a chance to look at what appears to be the ref. well site and see no problems from a
surface site and access location.  There have been recent wells air drilled through the Mancos not too
far away with little problems.
        I may follow with some after the fact comments, but now waive the 20 day response period with
this e-mail correspondence.  I believe from the conversation with you earlier today and with Thom this
afternoon that COGCC approval of both the form 2 and 2A will come before Monday.
    Thank you for your information and forward a copy of this email to Thom.   Let me know if additional
information is needed.    Bruce Bertram,  Delta County LGD 
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